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Burton-on-the-Wolds UK, 21st September 2017 
 
 
PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION – PCN_BUR_00113 

 
Dear customer, 
 
Following expectation of JN1095 standard Gunfire Vibration test requirement, Eaton Electrical 
Products Ltd has initiated change of UAM200 and UAM300 fuse links to achieve improved 
mechanical test performance. Due to a recent change of a component we announce 
modification of existing manufacturer’s part number according to the rule below effective 
immediately: 
 
 

Old part numbers New part 
numbers 

UAM200 UAM200-1 

UAM300 UAM300-1 

 
 
External permanent marking of the physical fuse links required by standard’s 6.1 clause will 
change as well to the above mentioned new part identifications. 
 
If you would like further information on this product upgrade, please contact the undersigned or 
your local sales representative.   
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

 
Yvané Smalberger                                                                                                                                                                                                       
Product Manager                                                                                                                                                                           
Eaton Electrical Products Ltd  

E-Mail: yvanesmalberger@Eaton.com 
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